

SAINT PAUL'S EPISCOPAL CHURCH

228 South Pitt Street • Alexandria, Virginia 22314 703 • 549 • 3312 • www.stpaulsepis.com

The Reverend Oran E. Warder RECTOR

Dear Dan,

Thank you so much for the love and care that went into creating the Lazarus Ministry donations' box and information center. It looks wonderful.

It now hangs in the Narthex for all to see. I hope you know how much I appreciate the skill involved in making the box, the generous contribution it represents, and the holy habits it may encourage to support the Lazarus Ministry.

We are grateful for the many ways you have involved yourself in this church community. You are making a significant impact on the mission and ministry entrusted to us at St. Paul's.

Faithfully,

The Rev. Oran E. Warder

Rector

30 April 2007